
From: Ann Pendergast Sadowsky [mailto:ann.p.sadowsky@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 8:47 PM 
To: Simon, Len <lensimon@comcast.net> 
Cc: Appeals, Board of <appeals@sudbury.ma.us> 
Subject: Re: Peakham Road & Hudson Road 
 
Len, 
Thank you so much for your quick reply.  I am sorry to hear that you had also been in accidents 
in that same location.  Like you, both times I was rear-ended as well.  
I am incredibly perplexed that this is even being debated.  To further burden an already 
dangerous congested area is unconscionable.  
If this passes, I imagine our towns liability will be tremendously heightened because officials are 
aware of historic, well documented accidents and safety concerns, and then they proceed to 
exacerbate the risk by passing the project.  It seems to me that they are potentially putting our 
town at significant risk for a law suit.  
Thanks for your efforts to protect our town and residents.   
 
Best Regards, 
Ann Sadowsky 
436 Peakham Road 
 
From: Leonard Simon [mailto:lensimon@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 7:42 PM 
To: Ann Pendergast Sadowsky <ann.p.sadowsky@gmail.com> 
Cc: Appeals, Board of <appeals@sudbury.ma.us> 
Subject: Re: Peakham Road & Hudson Road 
 
Hello Ann and Bruce, 
Thank you for your comments regarding Sudbury Station.   
The only way Town boards and committees are made aware of residents' concerns, and then be 
in a position take responsive action, is when residents speak up, as you are doing. 
As you may be aware, as a member of the Board of Selectmen I have opposed Sudbury Station 
in the strongest terms. 
You are absolutely correct that the Peakham Road/Hudson Road intersection is already too 
dangerous.   I spoke to the Board of Appeals at one of their Sudbury Station hearings about the 
two auto accidents I was involved in at the intersection of Peakham Road and Hudson Road.  On 
both occasions I was rear-ended.  That intersection is not safe now, and another road coming out 
of Sudbury Station will only make it worse. 
Len Simon 
 
 

 
From: "Ann Pendergast Sadowsky" <ann.p.sadowsky@gmail.com> 
To: appeals@sudbury.ma.us, police@sudbury.ma.us, 
boardofselectmen@sudbury.ma.us 
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 9:31:33 AM 
Subject: Peakham Road & Hudson Road 
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We wanted to send my deepest concerns regarding the additional traffic expected in our 
historic town center. I have been hit twice in the past few years while I was stopped 
waiting to make a turn in and out of the intersection at Peakham Road and Maynard 
Road.  This is documented as Police have been called each time.   I have seen multiple 
accidents at that  intersection.  There must be a record kept of what areas in Sudbury 
have high accidents. Please pull this information and strongly reconsider the Sudbury 
Station project as it would significantly add to this already congested and dangerous 
intersection.  Safety needs to be our first thought and what determines our actions. 
Thank you for your efforts.  
 
Best Regards, 
Ann & Bruce Sadowsky 
436 Peakham Road 
Sudbury, MA 01776 
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